
 

November 2021 
 

Dear Applicant,  
 

Thank you for taking the time to find out more about becoming a teacher at Bannockburn Primary School. This 
information pack is intended to give you a good sense of the role, understand our vision and ambitions for the 
school.  
 

Bannockburn Primary School is a successful school based in Plumstead.  Pupil progress is excellent and 
standards are above national expectations.  Our curriculum provision is innovative and flexible.  Pupils are 
proud of their school and are extremely keen to achieve their best. The ideal candidate will be committed in 
helping us to continue in providing the best learning experience for all our pupils. 
 

As a primary school that operates under safer recruitment guidelines we will complete a number of pre-
employment checks. Successful candidates will be required to apply for an Enhanced Disclosure from the 
Disclosure & Barring Service. Further information about the disclosure can be found at 
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/disclosure-and-barring-service 
 

School visits are warmly welcomed and encouraged. Please contact Mrs Leigh Anne Roberts at 
lkimmins@bannockburn.greenwich.sch.uk if you would like to arrange a visit or have any questions about the 

role. 

 

Please also visit our website www.bannockburnprimaryschool.com. 
 
Please return your application via email to lkimmins@bannockburn.greenwich.sch.uk. 
 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Rachel Ford 
Headteacher 
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